September 29, 2009

Ahmed Kamel
Film Director
MBC and Al-Arabiya TV Group
Dubai Media City
Dubai 72627
UAE



It gives me great pleasure to inform you that at the Board of Directors election held earlier this month, at the recommendation of the Nominating Committee, you were unanimously elected a Member of The International Academy of Television Arts & Sciences.

I am pleased to present you with your first membership card, which can be found at the bottom of this letter.

I encourage you to take advantage of what the Academy has to offer its members, which includes:

- Invitation to attend Board Meetings, Panels, and Cocktails that the Academy holds worldwide.
- Two (2) complimentary passes to the International Emmy® World
 Television Festival, which is held in New York the weekend leading up
 to the International Emmy Awards Gala in November.
- Members are also encouraged to participate in a round of judging, which is held in over 12 cities around the world every summer. If you are interested in becoming a juror, please contact our Emmy Judging Director, Nathaniel Brendel.

Our Membership Director, Kim Howard, is at your disposal throughout the year if you have any questions. I look forward to seeing you at the next Academy event.

Warm regards,

Bruce L. Paisner President & CEO

Brug L. Paisner